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Kia ora koutou, 
 

Thank you to our amazing PFK team for the highly successful Stars In Their 
Eyes fundraising event on Saturday night!  We have had some wonderful feedback 
from participants and audience members on how well run the evening was and how 
much fun was had by all.   The team are already talking about the next event and 
the next Stars evening!! 
The PFK raised just over $7000 which will go towards a number of projects for our 
school and our students! 
 

Tomorrow we are holding our annual cross country day!  Children are encouraged 
to come to school wearing their house colours (Matanginui - yellow, Takapari - 
green, Rokai - blue, and Whariti - red). We look forward to seeing you at school 
from 1pm to enjoy the races with us.   
 

Donôt forget the book fair is open all day tomorrow for you to do some shopping. 
The more books we sell the more free books we can have for our library! Thank 
you to Kym Reynolds for the time and effort she has put into the book fair:-) 
 

These events are important for our school.  They are more than just a fundraiser or 
a school sports day; they are a special time when we can come together as a 
school community to catch up with friends, meet new people, celebrate our 
achievements and most of all support our students! Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 

Learner Led Conferences are being held on Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th June. 
This is an important time for your child to share their learning journey with you.  It 
also provides you with an opportunity to ask questions and gain a deeper           
understanding of your childôs strengths and next steps.  Written reports will be   
given to you at the conferences. These outline the progress your child has made in 
reading, writing and mathematics, and their next steps.  Look out for your childôs 
books coming home the weekend before for you to enjoy reading together. 
 
Please remember that if you have any concerns or questions you can book a   
meeting with your childôs teacher at any time. 
 
 
 

NgǕ mihi nui, 

Sarah McCord 

Principal 

 

 

Ruahine is proud to be a KiVa 
school! 

Reduce...Prevent...Minimiseé 

Letôs join our children in          
reducing, preventing, and        
minimising the effects of            

bullying! 

 

 

 

www.kivaprogram.net 

Important 
Dates  

Thursday 14 June 

Ruahine School Cross Country 

Thursday 14 June  

Book Fair  

Thursday 21 June 

NZEI Primary Teacher Paid Union 
Meeting 2.30pm 

Monday 25 June 

Learner Led Conferences 

School closes at 12.30pm 

Tuesday 26 June 

Learner Led Conferences 

From 3.15pm 

Friday 29 June 

Matariki Celebration and Hangi 

Friday 6 July 

End of Term 2 

Monday 23 July 

Term 3 Begins 

Wednesday  
13 June 2018 

Thank you to Mrs Sheryl Augustine 
who entered Ruahine school in a Stihl 
Love Your School competition       
recently. The good new is that we 
won!! We get to choose one of four 
Stihl Compact Cordless Kits worth up 

to $575.00.  



ǨʁɭɴɵɺɱϝǩɯɴɻɻɸϝǙɾɻɿɿϝǙɻʁɺʀɾʅ 

¶ Ǫɴʁɾɿɰɭʅϝͮ͵ϝǠʁɺɱϝ͘ʀɻɹɻɾɾɻʃ̵͙ 

¶ ǦɻɿʀɼɻɺɱɹɱɺʀϝɰɭʅϝǜɾɵɰɭʅϝͮͺϝǠʁɺɱ ̵

¶ Ǘϝɰɱɯɵɿɵɻɺϝʀɻϝɼɻɿʀɼɻɺɱϝʀɴɵɿϝɱʂɱɺʀϝʃɵɸɸϝ
ɮɱϝɹɭɰɱϝɭʀϝ;̵ͭͭɭɹϝʀɻɹɻɾɾɻʃϝ̯ϝɼɭɾ̷
ɱɺʀɿϝʃɵɸɸϝɮɱϝɭɸɱɾʀɱɰϝʂɵɭϝʀʄʀ̲ϝɱɹɭɵɸϝɭɺɰϝ
ɻʁɾϝǜɭɯɱϝǘɻɻɷϝɼɭɳɱ̵ 

¶ Ǣʁɺɯɴϝ̵ͮͯͭͭ-̵ͮͯ͵ͭɼɹ̵ϝ 

¶ Ǩɭɯɱɿϝɿʀɭɾʀϝɭʀϝ̵ͮͭͭɼɹϝɿɴɭɾɼ̵ 

¶ Ǩɭɯɱϝǥɾɰɱɾ̴ϝǠʁɺɵɻɾϝǝɵɾɸɿ̲ϝǢɵʀʀɸɱϝǪɭɯɷɱɾϝ
ǝɵɾɸɿϝ͘ɼɭɰɰɻɯɷ͙̲ϝǠʁɺɵɻɾϝǘɻʅɿ̲ϝǢɵʀʀɸɱϝ
Ǫɭɯɷɱɾϝǘɻʅɿϝ͘ɼɭɰɰɻɯɷ͙̲ϝǟɺʀɱɾɹɱɰɵɭʀɱϝ
ǝɵɾɸɿ̲ϝϝǢɵʀʀɸɱϝǪɭɯɷɱɾϝǝɵɾɸɿϝ͘ɯɾɱɱɷ͙̲ϝϝϝϝϝϝϝϝϝ
ǟɺʀɱɾɹɱɰɵɭʀɱϝǘɻʅɿ̲ϝǢɵʀʀɸɱϝǪɭɯɷɱɾϝǘɻʅɿϝ
͘ɯɾɱɱɷ͙̲ϝǩɱɺɵɻɾϝǝɵɾɸɿ̲ϝǩɱɺɵɻɾϝǘɻʅɿ̵ 

¶ ǭɱϝɱɺɯɻʁɾɭɳɱϝɷɵɰɿϝʀɻϝɾʁɺϝɵɺϝʀɴɱɵɾϝ
ɴɻʁɿɱϝɯɻɸɻʁɾɿ̵ 

¶ ǚɻɺ́ʀϝɲɻɾɳɱʀϝʀɻϝɴɭʂɱϝɭϝɸɻɻɷϝɭʀϝɻʁɾϝǘɻɻɷϝ
ǜɭɵɾϝʃɴɵɸɱϝʅɻʁϝɭɾɱϝɵɺϝʀɴɱϝɿɯɴɻɻɸ̵ 

¶ ǭɱϝɸɻɻɷϝɲɻɾʃɭɾɰϝʀɻϝɿɱɱɵɺɳϝʅɻʁϝɭɸɸϝɴɱɾɱ̵ 

 

Book Fair 

Our book fair 

will take place 

on the same 

day as our 

cross country. 

Feel free to 

pop in to 

Room 6 for a 

browse. The 

more books 

we can sell, 

the more new 

books for our 

school! 

 

&2/- 4(% 0&+ 
4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÁÌÌ ×ÈÏ ÈÅÌÐÅÄ ÕÓ ÏÕÔ ×ÉÔÈ ÏÕÒ 3ÔÁÒÓ )Î 
4ÈÅÉÒ %ÙÅÓȢ 7ÅÁÔÈÅÒ ÉÔ ×ÁÓ ÄÏÎÁÔÉÎÇ ÍÏÎÅÙȟ ǢÌÌÉÎÇ 
ÕÐ Á ÂÕÃËÅÔȟ ÈÅÌÐÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÓÅÔ ÕÐ ÔÈÅ ÈÁÌÌȟ ÂÕÙÉÎÇ     
ÔÉÃËÅÔÓ ÏÒ ÅÖÅÎ ÂÅÉÎÇ Á ÃÏÎÔÅÓÔÁÎÔȟ ×Å ÃÏÕÌÄ ÎÏÔ 
ÈÁÖÅ ÄÏÎÅ ÉÔ ×ÉÔÈÏÕÔ ÙÏÕȢ  

*ÕÓÔ Á ÒÅÍÉÎÄÅÒ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÏÓÅ ÙÅÔ ÔÏ ÐÁÙ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÔÉÃËÅÔÓ 
ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÏÎÌÉÎÅ ÁÃÃÏÕÎÔ ÎÕÍÂÅÒ ÉÓȡ                          
ΡΥΡΨΣΦ ΡΧΨΣΩΤΨ ΡΡ 

4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕȢ 

 

Congratulations 
to our PFK for running yet  
another highly successful 
Stars In Their Eyes! The hall 
looked amazing and the night 
was full of laughs, great food 
& awesome entertainment.  
Thanks also to the òStarsó who 
performed so well & to all who 
went along for the night.  
Not all expenses are in yet but 
it is estimated that over $7000 
was raised for the kids here at 
Ruahine School.  
THANK YOU!!   


